
 

Ref.: Plexh/Cir/1236                                                                       01stSeptember, 2017 

 
All Members/All Members of the COA 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
 
Subject : Regarding difficulties faced by Indian businessmen in obtaining long term visas 
from Bangladesh   
Ref. : File No. K.52022/11/2017-FT SA 
 
 
We wish to inform you that Ministry of External Affairs is calling inputs for the difficulties faced 
by Indian businessmen in obtaining long term visas from Bangladesh. They are proposing to 
take up such cases with Bangladesh authorities in the forthcoming JWG meeting on Security 
and Border Management to be held in Dhaka in September, 2017.  
  
     
In order to make the meeting fruitful members are requested to send their difficulties at 
bharti@plexconcil.org on or before 04th September, 2017 by 12 noon.  
 
 
 
With best regards, 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sribash Dasmohapatra 
Executive Director  
       


